
 
 
 
 
 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO BOX 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
 
21.5.2019 

 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
RE: Objection to ‘Karuah South Quarry’ – SSD 17-8795 
 
 
I appreciate that the time for objection passes to-day and I apologise for my late submission. 
 
I wish to lodge my objection to this quarry application as there is scant detail on the effect 
this development will have on the downstream waterways, with or without systems being put 
in place to avoid any problems. 
I am not convinced that this proposal has any merit as there are adequate supplies of these 
materials at present. 
I urge the Department to take a holistic view due to the real dangers to the environment and 
the possible effect on our aquaculture industry in its path. 
 
Yours, 
 
Ross Bowen 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


